A Message From Governor J. Kevin Stitt



Dear Kenneth:

Thank you for contacting the office of Governor Kevin Stitt regarding your ideas. The Governor appreciates Oklahomans' engagement to share opinions on the issues most important to them.

Governor Stitt is leading Oklahoma with a vision to become a Top Ten state by driving excellence in education, making Oklahoma the most business-friendly state in the nation, protecting Oklahomans, and promoting freedoms. To track the Governor's progress, refer to the Governor's Dashboard of Metrics at govdashboard.ok.gov.

To keep track of all current bills being considered in the Oklahoma State Legislature please visit <u>oklegislature.gov</u>.

Once again, thank you for contacting the office of Governor Stitt. Your engagement is critical to making Oklahoma a Top Ten state.

Thank you,

Office of Governor J. Kevin Stitt